Truro Bike And Walkways Committee

Minutes of Meeting August 12, 2015 Truro Public Safety Facility

Members in Attendance Cathy Haynes, Char Eric Mays Tom Roda Karen Snow

Guests None

The meeting commenced at 6:00 p.m. with a quorum and covered the following agenda:

- 1. Meeting minutes of the June 30, 2015 meeting were approved.
- 2. Public comments: None.
- 3. Outer Cape Bike and Pedestrian Master Plan: The meeting with the Board of Selectmen to review the draft letter on recommendations for the spine route was held Aug 11. It was noted that several Board members raised concern about certain aspects of the proposed route. After a discussion the Bike and Walkways Committee voted to send the draft letter to the Cape Cod Commission.
- 4. Mass DOT letter for Route 6 bike lane markings: The Board of Selectmen approved the draft follow-up letter and will send to Mass DOT.
- Other items: Tom Roda will survey the condition of the road surfaces that are
 most utilized by cyclists and identify those that are in need of repair. He will
 also work with the town to assemble a purchase order for bike safety
 equipment.
- 6. **Next meeting** is scheduled for Tue. September 8, 2015 at 6:00 p.m. at the Truro Public Safety Facility.

Adjournment: The meeting adjourned at approximately 7:00 pm

Respectfully Submitted, Eric Mays

Fy

